
 

 

 

 

 

                 Minutes of the Special Select Board Meeting, June 14, 2021 

 

Hilary Weeks, Rebecca Coletta, and Patrick Williamson were present. The meeting 

was called to order at 9:03 a.m. 

 

The Board received favorable references for Walter Jennings. Hilary noted the 

salary posted in the advertisement for Highway Superintendent was $25.00-$28.00 

per hour; she feels Walter Jennings is worth the $28.00. Discussion ensued about 

the 90-day probation period. Hilary moved to pay Walter Jennings $26.50 per hour 

for the 90-day probationary period and $28.00 per hour after 90 days. The motion, 

seconded by, Rebecca, was unanimously approved. A town vehicle will be 

provided for Walter to be used to and from Plainfield. The town’s vehicle policy 

stating only town personnel are allowed in town vehicles for liability purposes was 

noted. The Board discussed an addition to the policy limiting vehicle use to town 

business only. Gas will be provided as Walter does not require health insurance 

and may be discussed in the future if his insurance needs change. 

Patrick has written letters to the other applicants to be sent following Walter’s 

acceptance of the position. 

 

There was also discussion concerning the Building Commissioner’s family issues 

and asking Planning Board Chair Brian Hawthorne to attend the June 22nd meeting 

to discuss a plan for Host Community Agreements. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:43 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Paula J. King 

Administrative Secretary 


